
 

 

 Notice 

High Court Registry 

e-Appointment Service for  

Filing of unrepresented self-bankruptcy petition 

 

With effect from 29 November 2024, unrepresented litigants can make 

appointments via a newly introduced e-Appointment System for attending the 

High Court Registry to file self-bankruptcy petition.  Registered users of 

“iAM Smart” may use the newly introduced auto form-filling function of 

“iAM Smart” to provide relevant personal data for making online 

appointments. 

 

You may visit the Judiciary website through the following link or scan 

the QR Code below to access the High Court Registry e-Service. 

https://www.judiciary.hk/en/court_services_facilities/brci_index.html 
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